
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, January 15, 2023 

Important Dates: 

 
MLK Jr. Day 
No School 
Mon, Jan. 16th  
 
 
Guild Meeting 
Tue, Jan. 24th  
 
 
 

Scholastic Book 
Fair 
Mon, Jan. 30 
through Fri, Feb. 3  
 
 
Winter Gala 
Sat, Feb. 4th  

A Letter from the Guild:  
Gala has officially SOLD OUT!  

Thank you to all of those that purchased tickets to our A Night 
to Reignite Gala! Please note that in order to participate in the 

auction bidding, you and your guest(s) must have a mobile 
number and email attached to the ticket in your BidPal 

account.  Only those individuals that purchased a table or 
individual tickets will be the ones that have access to input all of 

the guests' phone numbers and email addresses.  In the next 
week or so, ALL individuals will receive a text blast to input 

their own credit card information that will be tied to their bid 
number, which will enable them to participate in the 

auction.  To ensure the night runs as smoothly as possible, it is 
imperative we have everyone's credit card linked to your profile 

in advance.  
We look forward to seeing you all on February 4th! 

Any questions or concerns please reach out to Carolyn & Cori at 
sasgala@staugustineandover.org  

 
Please join us in the school cafeteria on Tuesday, January 

24th for our next Guild Meeting, we encourage you to attend. 
Gala Chairs will be available if you have any questions about the 

big night! 
 

Mark your calendars for the Scholastic Book Fair! It will run 
during Catholic Schools Week (Mon. January 30th-Fri. 

February 3rd) The school is looking for some parent volunteers 
to help run the fair, if interested in helping please reach out to  

Mrs. Doherty at edoherty@staugustineandover.org  
 

 
 

 
 

 

Scripture/Prayer: Lord: In the midst of winter, when 
the days are cold and wind can pierce remind us of the warmth of 
your love. In the midst of winter, when days are short, dawn comes 
late, and dusk arrives early remind us that in the darkness your light 
still shines. remind us that Easter is but a short time away. 
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THANK YOU  
TO OUR 

PLATINUM & GOLD SPONSORS 
 

The Melvin Family 
 

 


